
Dear Family,

We are pleased to announce that registration for our event, the MLD Support Association UK 
Family Conference, is now open.

This marks the return to our much loved “in-person” format, the first since 2018, which will 
allow our community to get together over the course of one weekend to further support each 
other, learn from one another, and enjoy time together. We look forward to welcoming patients, 
families, friends, and professionals working in the field of MLD.

If you would like to join us on the 25th March at the Holiday Inn Telford, we would love to 
welcome you. Registration is quick and easy via the button below, then simply mark the weekend 
in your calendar and look forward to what is sure to be a fun, informative, and supportive event. 
As you will see on the form accessible rooms are available for those that need them.

This year we are using an event management system called Whova, to streamline your 
registration experience and give you lots of additional features. However, as it is our first time 
using this system, please do let us know if there are any issues or if you have any questions we 
will be happy to help – just contact us on admin@mldsupportuk.org.uk

Following registration you will receive information on downloading the app to greatly enhance 
your conference experience

We hope you can join us, we are looking forward to seeing you.

Vivienne Clark
Chair, MLD Support Association UK

REGISTER HERE
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